
 

 

25th October, 2017 

Getting a head start in finding a career @ Sat Paul Mittal School 

With an aim to offer a global and enriching 

platform to the students to get exposed to 

career choices available, Sat Paul Mittal 

School organised “THE  SAT PAUL 

MITTAL SCHOOL CAREER FAIR 2017-

18” in the school premises on  25th 

October ,2017. A few of the prominent 

universities that were invited to be a part of 

the Career Fair were Ashoka University, 

India; ICAS Manipal, India ; The Council 

for American Education; Instituto 

Marangoni, Italy/UK and Avanse 

Educational Loans. The University 

officials and delegates visited the school 

campus and appraised all the prospective 

students and parents on course choices, 

career prospects, admission procedures and 

deadlines. The programme also covered 

several important points that students must 

be apprised with while deciding their 

career path. They were advised and guided 

on financial planning and were also 

informed about available scholarship (both 

in and outside India), constraints of funds 

and destination. The students were 

introduced to a holistic view about the global society, internship, off-campus 

study opportunities and the value of internationalism within the curriculum in 

their undergraduate programmes. The programme ended with an interactive 

question-answer session wherein the delegates answered the queries of the 

students and gave them a clearer prospective for the future they have imagined 

for themselves. Indeed, the enlightening programme provided students with a 

full circle knowledge regarding ample career prospects to choose in national 

and international universities. 
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